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Upcoming Events… 

12/11 Christmas Merit Store 

12/7 Green Dot Casual Clothes 

12/20 Honor Roll Slips sent home 

12/21-1/7 Christmas Break 

1/7  Back to school 

1/18 End of 2
nd

 quarter 

1/18-1/19 WINTER CAMP 

1/21 Martin Luther King. Jr Day – Yes, 

School No Rural Resources Bus.  

Dear CRCA Parents                                                                           

November 29, 2018 

 

Merry Christmas! Just the words bring a 

flood of memories, wonderful and sad.  I want to 

encourage you to celebrate the birth of our Lord and 

focus your thoughts out to others, knowing the 

greatest gift the world has ever seen came to all 

through Jesus.  

November was a good month; those going 

on the mission trip to Puerto Rico in February have 

continued to do fundraising. The chili cook-off 

brought in $1,354!! Thank you for all the 

encouragement and prayers many have expressed. 

Thank you also for entrusting us with such 

incredible kids.  

Snow Days 
Just a reminder regarding winter weather, 

we will be closed for school on the days that Kettle 

Falls Public Schools are closed due to road 

conditions.  If you run a little late due to bad 

roads/weather, we will excuse the tardy. 

 

 

 

 

Honor Roll Slips 
Honor Roll Slips will be sent home 

December 20
th

; our 2
nd

 quarter is slipping away.  

Please feel free to copy these slips and help your 

children get excited about making Honor Roll.  

Making honor roll each quarter is important in order 

for students to finish their PACES for each grade.   
 

Greeting cards  

 Students who sell greeting cards earn $$ for 

winter camp!  All proceeds will go directly toward 

each individual family’s camp costs.  Students earn 

50% of all dollars from items sold.  For example, if 

you sell 10 cards for $7 each for a total of $70, you 

earn $35! Cost for Winter Camp will be $35.  

 

Christmas Merit Store 
 Our next Merit Store is planned for Dec. 

11
th

; we really need donations to make merit store a 

success. Food items are popular (chips, candy, 

drinks, snacks), as well as “gifty items” from the 

dollar store or your closet. 

 

Sincerely, 

Dennis Roberts 
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